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Dear Parents, 

 

Our first half term of the year is over, and what a lovely start to the year we’ve 

had! 

 

Kingfisher class really enjoyed their Science experiment, investigating how the 

size of a shadow can change depending on how far it is from the light source. 

They measured the distance from the light source and the size of the shadow in 

centimetres, and then recorded their results in a table. They concluded that the 

nearer the object to the light source, the larger the shadow formed. 

 

 

 

 

The school will be taking part in Gorsedh Kernow again this year. The awards 

seek to encourage learning, understanding and promotion of Cornish culture 

and give expression to the national Celtic spirit of Cornwall. All information for this 

has been uploaded onto Google Classroom, and it is open to the whole school. 
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We would like all entries returned to school by 7th March please, and can we also 

ask that you complete the form for your child’s entry. If you are unable to print 

this off, please contact the school. We look forward to seeing what the children 

create! 

 

I mentioned a couple of weeks ago that we will be taking part in the Cornwall 

Music Festival on Monday 14th March. We will be travelling via coach to and from 

the venue in Truro, and are asking that children are in school promptly for 

08.30am as they will need to choose their lunch option & be on the coach ready 

to leave for 08.45am.  All three classes are taking part, and it’s been delightful to 

hear them practising these past couple of weeks! 

 

We will be conducting face to face parent teacher consultations on Tuesday 

15th March between the hours of 1pm-6pm. You will be able to book your time 

slots in the first week back after half term. We are really looking forward to 

welcoming parents back into the school after a challenging couple of years – 

thank you to all of you for your patience with this. 

 

World Book Day is fast approaching! We will be taking part again this year and 

are inviting all children to come dressed as their favourite book character on 

Thursday 3rd March. Children are also welcome to bring in a copy of their book if 

they wish. The day will also consist of some fun World Book Day themed activities. 

 

Lastly, we are really excited to have Aspens as our new catering company once 

we return to school after Half Term. We will begin on Week 3’s menu. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful Half Term – enjoy it whatever you’re up to! 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Tim Barnard 

Head of School 

 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Monday 28th February – Return to school  

Tuesday 1st March – Year 6 & Reception Height & Weight Measurements  

Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day  

Monday 14th March – Cornwall Music Festival – Whole school performing 
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